
Nurturing God’s gift with compassion and drive so that all our children succeed, learn and thrive. 
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  PENDEEN CLASS NEWS! TREVOSE CLASS NEWS!   

WOLF ROCK CLASS NEWS 

TATER DU CLASS NEWS! 



                Writing Wonders!                   

Pendeen:  Edith 

Trevose:  Adam 

Tater Du:  Fynley 

Wolfrock: Harry 

 

                              Maths Masters! 

Pendeen:  Lexi 

Trevose:  Amber 

Tater Du:  Ellie-Maii 

              Building Learning Power Heroes! 

Pendeen:  Esmae 

Trevose:  Isaac W 

Tater Du:  Oscar 

Wolfrock:  Sadie 

                       The A-Z Maths Dictionary 

Expression: An expression is a sentence with a minimum of 2 numbers and at lease one math operation 

               JOKE OF THE WEEK!          

What did the traffic light say to the car as it passed?  Don’t look, I’m changing  

18/03/2020   Dear Parents, 

I would like to thank you all for your consideration towards each other. Children who have displayed a persistent cough or high tempera-

ture have remained home and parents have contacted the school to keep us informed. We are working in partnership and we appreci-

ate how calm and sensible everyone has been. We hope the self-isolation is not too much of a burden and that you are keeping your 

spirits up. The teachers are meeting today afterschool to discuss setting homework on the class pages. We will add internet links and 

attach work that can be completed at home. It would be useful if you could contact the school and let us know if you do not have inter-

net access. We will upload items regularly. In the event of a school closure, the teachers will continue to provide an education via the 

class pages.  

In terms of the wider community at Grampound Road we have printed out postcards offering help to people who are self-isolating. 

Please take some if you are willing to offer support to those who need it. Our Grampound Road community always pulls together in 

times of need, this has been demonstrated time and time again with all the generous fundraising events for charitable causes.  

We will keep you all up to date with current advice. Please keep safe and look after one another. 

Kindest regards, 

Miss Kennedy. 

 

Self-isolating postcards are available in the reception area.  

 


